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Noida Metro Rail Corporation Ltd.

(A joint venture of Gowt. of India and Govt, of =3

No. NMRC/HR/01/2023 Dated: 03.10.2023

NOTICE FOR RE-OPENING OF THE APPLICATION WINDOW - Regd.

In view of less applications received against NMRC Advt, no NMRC/ HR/01/2023 dated
23.03.2023 issued for the post of Chief Vigilance Officer on Deputation basis in NMRC, the
competent authority has considered to re-open the application window for the post of Chief
Vigilance Officer on Deputation basis. The application window is now open till 14.11.2023.

All the other terms and conditions of the aforesaid advertisement shall remain same. Interested
candidates may send their applications so as to reach the below mentioned address on or
before 14.11.2023. NMRC shall not be responsible for any postal delays,

The Executive Director, Noida Metro Rail Corporation Limited
Block 111, 3rd Floor, Ganga Shopping Complex Sector 29,
Noida- 201301, Distt. Gautam Budh Nagar, UP.

Candidate who have already applied earlier need not apply afresh. Further, all updates in respect
of the aforesaid post shall updated  through NMRC  website only ie.

www.nmrenoida.comy/ career.,

Pankaj Malhotra
(General Manager/Finance & HR)



